East Bergholt High School

Heath Road, East Bergholt Colchester CO7 6RJ

Tel: 01206 298200

e-mail: enquiries@ebhigh.org.uk

Website: www.eastbergholthigh.suffolk.sch.uk



January 2023

Dear Applicant

Teacher of History - Maternity Cover

Thank you for your interest in the post of Teacher of History, required from February 2023.

At East Bergholt High School, we are a community of professionals who are dedicated to providing the best possible education for our children. We have a supportive ethos that is underpinned by an excellent CPD programme both within the School and the South Suffolk Learning Trust. At EBHS, we strive for excellence in the classroom, provide a rich academic curriculum and offer a huge range of extra-curricular activities. We truly believe that all students should be provided with a rich educational experience, regardless of their background or starting points.

We are looking for an enthusiastic teacher of History to teach the subject across the age and ability range and support our quest for classroom excellence through innovative and creative teaching. Our History Department prides itself on the quality of its curriculum that allows students of all abilities to achieve. For more information, please visit: https://ebhigh.org.uk/History/

The successful candidate will be passionate about teaching History, committed to motivating students to reach their full potential and will contribute to our whole school development and the raising of standards. I hope after reading the information you feel this is the job for you and if you would like to apply please send your application by email to applications@sslt.org.uk.

As I am sure you understand there are safe recruitment procedures that we need to follow. Anyone invited for an interview will need to provide photographic proof of identity, date of birth, current address and right to work in the UK. Before employment is confirmed employment references for the last five years, including a current employer are required and an enhanced DBS application will need to be successfully completed.

If you require any further information, or you would like to visit the school, please do not hesitate to contact me by emailing: enquiries@ebhigh.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

Dan Woodcock Headteacher









